

5 July 2019

Dear Parents,

Thank you so much for your help with the curriculum questionnaires that you returned this week. The information you have given us will really help with the review we are undertaking of our curriculum.

This week you will see we are attaching our Eco newsletter with a link to an on line questionnaire we would like you to complete. The link is also below

Parent Survey https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/598YCWN

Student Survey <a href="https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/57LMWC8">https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/57LMWC8</a>

As you can see, a great deal of work has been undertaken and I would like to thank Mrs Laskey, Mrs White and Mrs Langford for all their support and direction. Thank you for your help with the questionnaire.

## Reminder after school clubs end THIS week.

Have a wonderful weekend,



Reading Challenge - today we had an assembly all about this Summer's Reading Challenge. Please do take part by visiting your local library. We are always in the top five of schools and reading over the Summer, it is so important.

<u>Transition</u> - I hope you enjoyed our transition afternoon this week. As a staff we thought it was a great way to meet parents. Your children also enjoyed their time in new classes and our older children in Year 6 thoroughly enjoyed visiting Richard Lander. We also met our lovely Acorns who are joining us in September and will be in school again next week.

<u>Showjumping</u> - good luck to our team who took part in the Cornwall Schools event today.

## Reminder after school clubs end THIS week.

Guitar Concert - please join us next Tuesday at 2:45pm in the hall for an end of term concert by our guitarists.

<u>Dr Doolittle</u> — Tickets are now on sale, two per family then the remainder will be on sale later (check the notice board), £3 per ticket, if you could bring the correct change pleased that would be most helpful. Remember to return the collection slip, for the evening performances.

-A massive thank you to everyone who has helped and supported our events this year. Could we put a call out for unwanted uniform that can be sold at a stall we will hold near the end of term, all monies raised will go back to the School.

<u>An invitation from ShelterBox</u>- This summer we are running free Weather Science Shows every Wednesday in August in our Weather Lab at 11am and 2pm. To find out more <u>www.visitshelterbox.org</u>



Date	Event DIARY DATES 2018/19
9 & 10 July	Redruth Transition Days
17,18 & 19 July	Play performances
19 July	Reports sent home to parents
22 July	Whole School trip & Disco - EYFS&KS1 5-6pm, KS2/Leavers 6-7pm
Tues 23 July	Leavers Assembly 2:15pm End of term - Break up for Summer
Thurs 5 <sup>th</sup> Sept	Return to School
Friday 18 <sup>th</sup> Oct	Last day of term - Half Term
Wed 30 <sup>th</sup> Oct	Return to school
Fri 20 <sup>th</sup> Dec	Last day of term - Christmas Holidays
Mon 6 <sup>th</sup> Jan '20	Return to school
Friday 14 <sup>th</sup> Feb	Last day of term - Half Term
Mon 24 <sup>th</sup> Feb	Return to school
Fri 27 <sup>th</sup> March	Last day of term - Easter Holidays
Tues 14 <sup>th</sup> April	Return to school
Fri 22 <sup>nd</sup> May	Last day of term - Half term
Mon 1 <sup>st</sup> June	Return to school
Tues 21st July	Last day of term - Summer Holidays

